
   October 15, 2020 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
In January 2020, the Delta School District started using MyED BC for student data in line with all 
other public-school districts in the province.  
 
In the winter, most of our secondary school students used the student portal to complete 
course selection. Students are being provided with access to the student portal again this fall in 
order to see their schedules and to access their report cards, which are due out shortly.   
 
We are working on providing access to the parent portal in MyED, but we need to make sure 
that the data for contacts is connected to the right parents and that any siblings are connected 
so that parents can access all their children through one log-on ID and password. As a result, 
parent access will not be ready for the first reporting period and it may be January 2021 before 
we are able to roll out the parent access for all secondary schools.  
 
The report cards will be published to the student portal, and so we are asking students to show 
their parents MyED BC and their report cards. Please ask your child(ren) to log-on to their 
account and show you their report cards.  
 
For this first reporting period, you should see marks for students in courses that they are taking 
in the first quarter. Students in a semester or full year course will have their progress show up 
on a later report card.  
 
Accessing Report Cards in MyED BC 
 
Students will log in 
using their MyED BC 
Student number and 
password. The report 
card is accessible on 
the front page. 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to access the report card through your child’s log-on, please contact your 
child’s school office and request a copy of the report card. 
 
Your sincerely,  

 
Marne Hopkinson 
MyED BC District Administrator 
 

 

 


